OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE OF MONTANA

GREG GIANFORTE
GOVERNOR

KRISTEN JURAS
LT. GOVERNOR

January 24, 2025

Dear Hunter Cole,

On behalf of the State of Montana, I write today to thank you for answering the call to assist
southern California as they face the impacts of historic wildfires. Thank you for your willingness
to leave your home, your family, and your community to help others in need. Your commitment
to serve is a testament to the character, grit, and compassion that define the people of our great
state.

Here in Montana, we understand the devastating impacts of wildfire. And, we know the critical
role our skilled firefighters have in defending lives, homes, and landscapes. Knowing you took
that same determination and expertise to California to support their efforts fills all of us with
pride and gratitude. ‘

Montana has always been a state where neighbors help neighbors, and in this case, you extended
that sense of community beyond state lines. Y our work not only brought relief to those impacted
by the fires but also showcased Montana’s unwavering spirit of service and resilience.

We are proud of you and grateful for the courage and commitment you’ve shown. Thank you for
representing Montana well and for reminding us of the strength and generosity that define our
state.

Know that Susan and I are keeping you in our thoughts and prayers as you continue your work in
our Montana communities. Thank you and please don’t hesitate to reach out to me for anything.
My door is always open.

Sincerely,
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Dear Weston Jessop,

On behalf of the State of Montana, I write today to thank you for answering the call to assist
southern California as they face the impacts of historic wildfires. Thank you for your willingness
to leave your home, your family, and your community to help others in need. Your commitment
to serve is a testament to the character, grit, and compassion that define the people of our great
state.

Here in Montana, we understand the devastating impacts of wildfire. And, we know the critical
role our skilled firefighters have in defending lives, homes, and landscapes. Knowing you took
that same determination and expertise to California to support their efforts fills all of us with
pride and gratitude.

Montana has always been a state where neighbors help neighbors, and in this case, you extended
that sense of community beyond state lines. Y our work not only brought relief to those impacted
by the fires but also showcased Montana’s unwavering spirit of service and resilience.

We are proud of you and grateful for the courage and commitment you’ve shown. Thank you for
representing Montana well and for reminding us of the strength and generosity that define our
state.

Know that Susan and I are keeping you in our thoughts and prayers as you continue your work in
our Montana communities. Thank you and please don’t hesitate to reach out to me for anything.
My door is always open.
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Dear Justiz Dariceck,

On behalf of the State of Montana, I write today to thank you for answering the call to assist
southern California as they face the impacts of historic wild fires. Thank you for your willingness
to leave your home, your family, and your community to help others in need. Y our commitment

to serve is a testament to the character, grit, and compassion that define the people of our great
state.

Here in Montana, we understand the devastating impacts of wildfire. And, we know the critical
role our skilled firefighters have in defending lives, homes, and landscapes. Knowing you took
that same determination and expertise to California to support their efforts fills all of us with
pride and gratitude.

Montana has always been a state where neighbors help neighbors, and in this case, you extended
that sense of community beyond state lines. Your work not only brought relief to those impacted
by the fires but also showcased Montana’s unwavering spirit of service and resilience.

We are proud of you and grateful for the courage and commitment you’ve shown. Thank you for
representing Montana well and for reminding us of the strength and generosity that define our
state.

Know that Susan and I are keeping you in our thoughts and prayers as you continue your work in
our Montana communities. Thank you and please don’t hesitate to reach out to me for anything.
My door is always open.
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Dear Roger Rahmsdorf,

On behalf of the State of Montana, I write today to thank you for answering the call to assist
southern California as they face the impacts of historic wildfires. Thank you for your willingness
to leave your home, your family, and your community to help others in need. Your commitment

to serve is a testament to the character, grit, and compassion that define the people of our great
state.

Here in Montana, we understand the devastating impacts of wildfire. And, we know the critical
role our skilled firefighters have in defending lives, homes, and landscapes. Knowing you took
that same determination and expertise to California to support their efforts fills all of us with
pride and gratitude.

Montana has always been a state where neighbors help neighbors, and in this case, you extended
that sense of community beyond state lines. Your work not only brought relief to those impacted
by the fires but also showcased Montana’s unwavering spirit of service and resilience.

We are proud of you and grateful for the courage and commitment you’ve shown. Thank you for
representing Montana well and for reminding us of the strength and generosity that define our
state.

Know that Susan and I are keeping you in our thoughts and prayers as you continue your work in
our Montana communities. Thank you and please don’t hesitate to reach out to me for anything.
My door is always open.

Sincerely,
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